
Contact Information
Office Hours: : Monday, Wednesday — Fridays

(Fr. Christopher is off on Monday early evenings & Tuesdays)

EMERGENCIES Only: Text Fr. Christopher at: (414) 793-1369

HAND IN HAND SUBSCRIPTION

Two ways to get the Hand in Hand newsletters: 

(1)	 E-mail: Cost is FREE and will be emailed to you. Please fill out this online form to get your Newsletter at: 	
	 https://www.archmil.org/deaf-apostolate/offnav/Subscription-Form.htm

(2)	 By Mail: Fill out and send registration form & check below:

MAILED (PAPER COPY) SUBSCRIPTION

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________
	
Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________
	
City, State, & Zip Code: ______________________________________________________________________	

 
Cost: $12.00 for 4 Newsletters from Jan. to Dec. 2024. 

Make checks payable to: The Deaf Apostolate. 
Mail to: Deaf Apostolate, Archdiocese of Milwaukee

3501 S. Lake Drive
St. Francis, WI 53235

Fr. Christopher Klusman
Director

klusmanc@archmil.org
Office: 414-501-2022 (Videophone/Voice)

General Inquiries: 
deafapostolate@archmil.org

Office: (414) 455-2245 (Videophone) 


